From: Judith White

To: BrownScott, Jennifer
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: OPAS comm"n to Cl. Co. re: overseeing JSKT
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 6:13:32 AM

This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on
links, opening attachments, or responding.

FTI in case you do not have copies
Judi White

Begin forwarded message:

From: Darlene Schanfald <darlen lympus.net>

Subject: OPAS comm'n to CI. Co. re: overseeing JSKT

Date: October 4, 2021 at 3:30:39 PM MST

To: James Karr <jrkarr@olypen.com>, Judi White <drwhitej@gmail.com>

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Ballard, Greg" <gballard@co.clallam.wa.us>
Subject: FW: MOU for the Jamestown Dungeness Bay
Oyster Farm

Date: October 4, 2021 at 2:31:12 PM PDT

To: Darlene Schanfald <darlenes@olympus.net>

E-mail received from Olympic Peninsula Audubon.

Greg Ballard

Senior Planner
Clallam County Department of Community Development
223 E. 4th Street, Suite 5, Port Angeles, WA 98362

Direct Phone#t (360) 565-2616 Fax# (360) 417-2443
Email: gballard@co.clallam.wa.us

From: Ken Wiersema <wiersema@olympus.net>
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 3:30 PM
To: Ballard, Greg <gballard@co.clallam.wa.us>

Cc: Hansi Hals <hhals@jamestowntribe.org>; Elizabeth Tobin
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<etobin@jamestowntribe.org>; Bob Boekelheide <bboek@olympus.net>
Subject: Re: MOU for the Jamestown Dungeness Bay Oyster Farm

Greg,

Bob Boekelheide and I, representing the Olympic Peninsula
Audubon, have been in consultation with Hansi Hals and Liz Tobin of
the Jamestown S’Klallam Tribe regarding the monitoring of re-
establishing their Dungeness Bay oyster farm.

We have informed Hansi and Liz that we do not have the capacity to
perform the monitoring specified in the monitoring plan. We have
outlined to them the capabilities we could offer and some
alternatives. We are awaiting their evaluation of our response.

We have not been informed of the USFWS response to monitoring
requests, and how they could, or could not, involve Olympic
Peninsula Audubon.

To best of my knowledge, that is the status today.

Ken Wiersema
President
Olympic Peninsula Audubon

On Sep 27, 2021, at 14:26, Ballard, Greg
<gballard@co.clallam.wa.us> wrote:

<Recon. COA #9.pdf>
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